Following is my report for Weber Memorial.

Weber Memorial has been named in the Whitehead Estate as it is related to First UCC. A number
of meetings were held and discussions occurred on how Weber could potentially benefit from the
estate as well as the other entities named. The final outcome for the administering and
distribution of the estate is yet to be determined.

The tenant agreement with property Caretaker Tony Roland was addressed. A new updated
agreement was signed by Tony and the conference during a meeting at the office of Attorney
Dennis Rafferty. A previous agreement has not been found as it was close to 20 years since its
signing.

A wedding was held in October at the Weber chapel for the first time in many years. The
wedding of myself (Kris Long) and Melissa Riffle occurred and it was a perfect day. The chapel
along with the grounds inspired all who attended.

The committee lost a long time member, Bob Zufall. He was dedicated to Weber and was an
advocate for the property in the Pittsburgh Association. His care and knowledge on the property
will be missed.

Thank you to all churches and individuals who gave generous donations to Weber. It is a
testament to the thoughts and prayers that are extended to keep the property as a memorial to
John William Weber and to the faithful pioneers that formed our conference of churches we
know today.

For the Weber Committee.

Kris Long



